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WATSON- Have been reading Paddington stories, 
exploring Paddington in Peru and have written 
postcards to the King describing Peru.
TAJIRI-Had fun placing parts of the digestive 
system on each other. In art, they enjoyed using 
popcorn pens with ink that react to the heat of a 
hairdryer.
THUNBERG- Have continued to read the book 
‘The Girl who Speaks Bear’ and were inspired to 
write their own quest stories.
WILLIAMS- Have been thinking about refraction 
in Science and painted rainbows which they 
dipped into water, watching how the colour 
disappeared.
GRANDIN- Have made stencils in art and have 
been looking at different landmarks in America. 
DAVIS- Have been looking at measurements in 
maths. In science they have looked at sedimentary 
rocks.
TURING- Have been improving their lap time in 
swimming and practising their life-saving skills 
with the rescue mannequin Bob. The record for 
his rescue is 18 seconds.
EILISH- Have had a great time in PE doing 
badminton as a group. As a class, they calculated 
their carbon footprint in forest school
LAWSON- Have applied a super level of effort 
completing past exams papers for Science and 
Maths demonstrating great resilience.
BEADLE- Have been learning new English 
terminology for literary devices and about how 
devices are linked to author’s intension and 
reader’s response. 
ELON- Have showed amazing resilience by 
completing practise exam papers in preparation 
for their GCSEs. 

enabling the self

Outstanding value shown:
Phoenix –  Thinker – Has completed some 

excellent work in Maths this week. 

OT WORKSHOP FOR PARENTS 
Join us on Monday 9th December at 1.30pm 
in the school hall for a 1-hour in-person 
parent workshop, "A Practical Approach to 
Developing Interoception Awareness to 
Support Regulation and Self-Care", led by 
our Occupational Therapists. 

CHRISTMAS EVENT 
We are excited to invite you to our 
Christmas event on Friday, 13th December! 
It will be a morning full of festive fun, 
including a tombola, Christmas stalls, and 
much more.
•Start time: 10:00 am
•Performance: 11:30 am
•Finish: 1:00 pm
Lunch will be provided, and pupils may 
leave at 1:00 pm. We hope you can join us to 
celebrate the holiday season!

PARENTS EVENING 

Thank you to everyone who has already 
completed the Microsoft form for Parents' 
Evening. If you haven’t yet had a chance, 
please ensure it is completed by Friday. 
Appointment times will be shared with you 
the following week.

Items of Note:

Upcoming Key Events:

DECEMBER
9th Dec – Start of Reward Trips
9th Dec- OT Workshop 1.30-2.30

10th Dec – Parents Evening
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